
 

 
Visalia Police Department  |  303 S. Johnson St., Visalia,  CA 93291  |  www.ci.visalia.ca.us  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VPD Report Number:  17-04947  Date/Time Occurred: 1/19/17  0700 Hours 

Type of Incident: Possession of Heroin 

Possession of Methamphetamine 

Possession of Heroin for Sale 

Possession of drug paraphernalia 

Possession of a controlled substance while armed 

Felon in possession of a firearm 

 

 

Location: 5500 block of W Tulare Ave. 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

      

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Jared Wiley 29 Yes 

2. Tyler Grant 22 Yes 

3. Savannah Imoto 29 Yes 

 

 

 

Details:   Suspect #4:  Phillip Hodge     27 Yrs.  Arrested:  Yes 

On 1/19/17 at 0700 hours members of the Visalia Police Department Narcotics Unit along with the Special Enforcement 

Unit served a search warrant in the 5500 block of W Tulare Ave.  There officers located Heroin for sale, Heroin and 

Methamphetamine for personal use, drug paraphernalia and a loaded firearm.  The following persons were arrested: 

 

Jared Wiley:  Possession of Heroin for sale, Possession of drug paraphernalia, Possession of Methamphetamine,  

Possession of a controlled substance while armed, Felon in possession of a firearm. 

 

Savannah Imoto:  Possession of Heroin, Possession of Methamphetamine. 

 

Tyler Grant:  Possession of Heroin, Possession of Methamphetamine 
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Phillip Hodge:  Felony warrant 

 

Wiley and Hodge were booked into the Tulare County Jail on the above listed charges.  Imoto and Grant were cited to 

appear in court. 

     

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer: Narcotics Unit Supervisor:  Sgt. S. Scofield 

 


